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Via E-mail 

October 2, 2017 

 

Q-316 

R-004 

 

TO:   All legacy Qwest Locals & Retired Members Chapters 

        

FROM:  Jay Boyle, Assistant to the Vice President 

   Susie McAllister, Administrative Director 

 

SUBJECT: Life Insurance Scam 

 

We have received word from District 7 RMC President that one of our retiree's widow had  

someone attempt to scam her stating they were from CenturyLink.  Below  

is the message from Judy: 

 

I just received a phone call from a lady who lost her husband a month ago.  In the obit it only  

said he worked at the phone company.  The phone call she received said this lady was from  

CenturyLink and in order to send her the life insurance the retiree's wife had to pay the last 3  

payments or installments.  She told her to go to Office Max and get 3 cards and load $1,000 on  

each one; then mail it to CenturyLink at a certain address and then she will receive the life  

insurance. 

 

The retiree's wife was very vulnerable and started to do it but her daughter stopped her.   

 

Just a heads up, share with your chapters that this is not the way CenturyLink will send out the  

life insurance. 

 

JTB/vk opeiu30 afl-cio 

 

C:  Staff 


